Golf Committee Report
by Frank Walton. Chairman

Golf activity was alive and well among the
OCC membership during 1976; both participa
tion and interest were at extremely high levels.
Two tournaments were held during the year,
both at Olomana Golf Course. One was held
in May and the other in September. A total of
88 players competed in the two tourneys,
with the May outing attracting a record 52
players.

On the basis of performance in both events,
Harry Robello emerged at the Club’s top
golfer; his scores of 86 and 76 gave him a
total 162 and a comfortable lead over second
place Jim Fleming with 168 (85, 83). Third
ranking went to Bill Haxton at 171 (84, 87)
with Roy Kesner, 174 (86, 88); Bill Capp, 176
(82, 94) and Bob Anderson, 177 (94, 83)
completing the top six

At year's end, in an effort to make the
OCC golf activity more responsive to the
wishes of the players, your Golf Committee
sent out a questionnaire to 64 golf families
who had participated in one or more of the
last few tournaments. The questionnaire asked
the golfers to express their preferences as to
location and day of week for the Club tourneys
as well as their desires as to trophies.



